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August 7th 2020 
 

Dear InVeST2020 Participants, Speakers, and Sponsors,  
 
 
We at St. George's University are excited to announce that we have decided to 
tentatively reschedule InVeST2020 for May of 2021.  Currently we are unable to 
identify exact dates; however, we are looking forward to inviting you to our lovely 
island of Grenada for an in-person conference when it is safe to do so.  
  
The feedback for hosting this conference here in Grenada has been very positive, 
and while many topics translate well to online platforms, we feel that the inherent 
nature of many of your contributions will work better and be more exciting if 
presented in-person.  The world of simulation in teaching has exploded during the 
COVID-19 pandemic and we are hoping that this will drive much more development 
in veterinary education and simulation and generate even more abstracts.  We trust 
that InVeST2020/21 will be a worldwide gathering of experts on the cutting edge of 
a new way of teaching and learning.   
  
We understand that you may require a refund, please contact 
Mrs. Jessieanne Fullerton at this email address, invest2020@sgu.edu for more 
information. Alternatively, we can hold your registration fee until May 2021. For our 
sponsors, we hope to continue to have your support as we move forward.  Please 
expect another update from us later on in the Fall of 2020, when we will hopefully 
have more details for all. 
  
  
The InVeST2020 Team 
	


